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COVID-19 Response: Impact on
Children and Young People

We want to find out what children and young
people think about how the response to the COVID-
19 pandemic impacted them.

Find out more at statesassembly.gov.je/scrutiny
and send us your views by emailing
scrutiny@gov.je by 30th April

Your views will normally be published on the States Assembly website
but we reserve the right not to publish them. Any views you wish to

remain confidential will not be published in accordance with Data
Protection legislation. For more info, please visit

statesassembly.gov.je/scrutiny or email us.
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We'd like you to tell us about your/your child's experience
of the following things

e The negative and positive experiences, and the main challenges
and successes faced during the pandemic

e The impact of working from home on you and your children

e Whether the physical, emotional and mental wellbeing of children
and young people has been at the heart of Government decision-
making, in line with the priority to put children first

e The impact of the pandemic response on existing inequalities (e.g.
housing, access to services, income and Education) that affect
children and their families

e How children and young people's needs were addressed at
different stages of the pandemic response

e Their/Your understanding of the ongoing work to protect their
wellbeing as the pandemic response progresses

e How the Government has communicated the pandemic response
to children, young people and their families.

Parents are inivited to speak to their children about these issues
and send in their views. If you'd like to discuss this further you can
speak to the Committee and Panel Officer, Andy Harris at
a.harrisS@gov.je

Your views will normally be published on the States Assembly website
but we reserve the right not to publish them. Any views you wish to

remain confidential will not be published in accordance with Data
Protection legislation. For more info, please visit
statesassembly.gov.je/scrutiny or email us.




